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Christmas Carolling at Lulworth House Residential Care Home

Lulworth House Residential Care Home residents and staff were delighted by our lovely Katja who sang carols while we

congregated in the lounge on Saturday 21 December. Our ladies and gentlemen had a lovely time.

We were delighted to host the choir from The Church of Jesus Christ of Latter-day Saints during the evening of Monday 23

December; they visited us to sing festive Christmas carols.

We also held a special Christmas church service with a holly communion for our religious residents on Christmas Eve, Tuesday 24

December.

Congratulations Valerie and Daniel

Our lovely resident Valerie celebrated her 62nd wedding anniversary with her husband Daniel and their daughters on Saturday 21

December. In 1957, they were married in Charlton Church and took their honeymoon in Brighton. Congratulations to you both!
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